Genentech’s US Biologics Technical Development organization would like to share with you an exciting employment opportunity for graduating or recently graduated students.

We are currently recruiting for positions in the Process Development Rotation Program (PDRP) in US Biologics Technical Development at South San Francisco, CA to begin employment in either February or August 2016.  In the PDRP, associates have the opportunity to work on challenging technical projects in different areas supporting the process development of protein therapeutics, including: cell culture & fermentation development, purification development, analytical development & protein characterization, formulation development, device development, pilot plant production, and process development engineering. To learn more about the different areas of drug development, visit making.gene.com for more information.

Associates will experience four six-month assignments over the course of two years in different functional areas within US Biologics Technical Development (as highlighted above). The program provides a broad perspective and appreciation of the development of new processes, methods and technologies at different production scales in the biotechnology industry. At the end of this two-year period, each associate will have the opportunity to transition into a position within a specific area in the US Biologics Technical Development. Please find PDRP announcement flyer attached to this email for additional details on the application process.

Our recruiting team would appreciate your help in circulating our flyer to students and colleagues in the following disciplines: Chemical, Biomedical or Biochemical Engineering, Chemistry, Biochemistry, Molecular Biology, Biology and related backgrounds.

Please direct candidates to apply on careers.gene.com using the job ID numbers provided in the attached flyer.

[bookmark: _GoBack]After receiving resumes, we will conduct telephone interviews with the top candidates. These telephone interviews will start as soon as resumes are received, so we encourage students to apply as soon as possible.
 
Sincerely,
Galahad Deperalta, Paul McDonald, and the PDRP Recruiting team


